
Membership 
 
NACCP has discontinued the “members only” section of our website and thus we are no 
longer offering annual memberships.  We sincerely thank those of you who supported our 
efforts to provide additional teacher resource materials through your memberships. 
 
Over the past year, we have significantly increased collaboration with the University of 
Cambridge School Classics Project (http://www.cambridgescp.com) and found the 
content currently offered through their website to be a valuable resource for CLC 
teachers, not just in the United Kingdom but here in North America.   
 
CSCP offers several options to access that content, including a $15 annual cost for 
teacher access, plus $3 per student.  For more information go to their website: 
http://www.cambridgescp.com/Upage.php?p=clc^oa_intro^subs 
 
We hope that former NACCP members will continue investing in additional CLC 
content, but through the CSCP website for the new school year.  For non-members, we 
encourage you to check out the breadth and depth of materials available through CSCP to 
help you and your students realize the full potential of the Cambridge Latin Course.   
 


